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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #21-0038   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: January 5, 2021 
 
TITLE: Motion Approving a Licensed Training Provider Agreement for Red Cross 

Training Courses – (Commission Districts 1, 2, 3 and 4) 
 

 
Recommendation 
Staff recommends the City Commission approve a motion accepting a Licensed Training 
Provider Agreement, in substantially the form attached, for Red Cross training courses 
and authorize execution of the agreement by the City Manager.  
 
Background 
In November of 2014, the American Red Cross reached out to the City of Fort Lauderdale 
requesting a partnership to implement additional services as a part of their Centennial 
Aquatics Campaign efforts.  The City conducts swim lessons and water safety related 
courses. The partnership includes American Red Cross course fees for Lifeguarding, 
Junior Lifeguarding, CPR, Parent Water Safety Education, and Water Safety Instructor 
courses, as well as swim lessons. 
 
This agreement has the most up to date pricing and agreement terms to be in effect for 
the upcoming contract term.  
 
Resource Impact  
There is an estimated $400 fiscal impact associated with this item. 
 

Funds available as of December 16, 2020 

ACCOUNT NUMBER 
INDEX NAME 

(Program) 
CHARACTER CODE/ 
SUB-OBJECT NAME 

AMENDED 
BUDGET 

(Character) 

AVAILABLE 
BALANCE 
(Character) 

 
PURCHASE  

AMOUNT 

129-GRCSWIM18-3299 
American Red 
Cross Swim 

Program -FY18 

Services & Materials / 
Other Services 

$12,300 $12,300 $400 

      PURCHASE TOTAL ► $400 
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Strategic Connection 

This item supports the Press Play Fort Lauderdale 2024 Strategic Plan, specifically 

advancing: 

 The Public Places Focus Area 

 Goal 3:  Build a healthy and engaging community 

 Objective: Enhance the City’s identify through public art, well-maintained 
greens paces, and streetscapes 

This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We Are Here. 

 
Attachments 
Exhibit 1 – Agreement 
Exhibit 2 – Fee Sheet 
 

 
Prepared by:  Carolyn Bean, Parks and Recreation 
  
Department Director:  Phil Thornburg, Parks and Recreation 


